
www.kiwirail.co.nz  |  0800 801 070 
KiwiRail, Millennium Centre, 604 Great South Rd, Ellerslie, Auckland 
Private Bag 92138, Victoria St West, Auckland 1142, New Zealand 

Road naming opportunity 

To prepare for future growth in South Auckland, KiwiRail is building three new railway stations between 
Papakura and Pukekohe. Combined with our project to extend the electrification to Pukekohe, the new 
stations will make travelling by train more accessible and appealing to those living and working in the 
area. 

PAERĀTĀ STATION 
As you may know, main construction 
of Paerātā Station has been ongoing 
since November 2024. During these 
works, our contractors will be building 
a bus interchange and park and ride 
facilities to connect the station with 
the wider community.  

To accommodate the new facilities, 
there will be some changes to the 
existing road layout near your 
property. Please see the planned 
changes to the right.  

Two new roads will be built to 
connect the station facilities with State Highway 22. 

ROAD NAMING PROCESS 
We are engaging with a range of stakeholders, including our closest neighbours and Mana Whenua to 
provide the opportunity to suggest a name for the new road. Each name suggestion must accurately 
reflect the type of road being named (e.g Street or Avenue) and have a short description of the meaning 
of the road – e.g. local historical backgrounds to the name, descriptions of origin, translation of Māori 
names.  

Once we have the suggestions from our stakeholder, three will be selected to go through Auckland 
Council’s road naming process where the final decision will be made. 

CONTACT US 

If you would like to include a suggestion for the new road name, please email us at 
contactus@kiwirail.co.nz before Tuesday 4 March 2025. 

Ngā mihi, 

KiwiRail 
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